September 12, 2018 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing to register my strong my strong opposition to the proposed transmission line by CMP from Quebec to Lewiston. I have spent many days for many years in this pristine portion of Maine; cutting a swath through it is outrageous, all for he gain of a foreign company. There is no benefit to the citizens of Maine, just all the burden. Please consider that our neighbors, Vermont and New Hampshire, in their wisdom rejected this proposal outright through their states, just as Maine should. The state of Massachusetts is fully capable of developing their own electrical power, or even try a little conservation. Please do not sell us out for this ill-conceived proposal. 
Richard Bates 220 Robinson Hill Road Sebago, Maine 04029 
207-787-2272 Bates.rick@gmail.com 



Sandra Howard has my permission to submit my statement as part of
sworn testimony.


i oty e oy g g o asson by
S
s g e e 1 o, oh e 4 o i ey T 0
e A AN e
i i T e o Mot by e vt ki
RSB ————




